
 
 

May 22, 2015 

 

An Important Message for parents and guardians of Hetherington, Dr. David Suzuki and 

Princess Elizabeth Public Schools’ students: 

 

At the regular meeting of the Board on Tuesday, May 19, 2015, Trustees made their final 

decisions regarding the Hetherington, Suzuki and Princess Elizabeth Boundary Review.  

Those Board approved recommendations are listed below. All information regarding the 

Boundary Review is on the Board website under the Student Accommodations link:  

 

Please note that maps of the proposed boundary changes are available at on the board website 

at www.publicboard.ca under the Student Accommodations icon.   
 

1. THAT EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2015, BOUNDARIES ARE ADJUSTED 

FOR HETHERINGTON, Dr. DAVID SUZUKI and PRINCESS ELIZABETH 

PUBLIC SCHOOLS, AS: 

PRINCESS ELIZABETH: 

NORTH: DETROIT RIVER 

EAST: JEFFERSON BLVD (BOTH SIDES NON INCLUSIVE I.E. BOTH SIDES OF 

JEFFERSON REMAIN AT SUZUKI) 

SOUTH: VIA TRACKS 

WEST: GEORGE AVENUE  (BOTH SIDES) 

Dr. DAVID SUZUKI:  

NORTH: DETROIT RIVER 

EAST: LAUZON ROAD (west side only) 

SOUTH: VIA TRACKS 

WEST: JEFFERSON BLVD (BOTH SIDES INCLUDED) 

HETHERINGTON: 

NORTH: DETROIT RIVER 

EAST: WINDSOR/TECUMSEH MUNICIPAL LINE EAST OF RENDEZVOUS 

SOUTH: DILLON DRIVE WEST TO JARVIS. THEN WYANDOTTE STREET 

EAST TO LITTLE RIVER (THE ACTUAL RIVER NOT THE ROAD).  THEN 

DOWN THE LITTLE RIVER (THE ACTUAL RIVER NOT THE ROAD) TO THE 

VIA TRACKS, WEST TO LAUZON ROAD  

WEST: LAUZON ROAD (east side only) 
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2. ONLY STUDENTS CURRENTLY ATTENDING Dr. DAVID SUZUKI PUBLIC 

SCHOOL, HETHERINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL and PRINCESS ELIZABETH 

PUBLIC SCHOOL AS OF THE 2014-15 SCHOOL YEAR, WILL BE GRANTED 

A LIMITED EXCEPTION, WITHOUT TRANSPORTATION, TO REMAIN AT 

THE RESPECTIVE SCHOOL UNTIL THE COMPLETION OF GRADE 8.   

ALL NEW STUDENTS INCLUDING FUTURE SIBLINGS OF CURRENT 

STUDENTS, REGISTERING FOR SEPTEMBER 2015 AND BEYOND, WILL 

FOLLOW THE NEW BOUNDARIES. 

 

3. BASED UPON AUTHENTICATED HOME ADDRESS: ALL STUDENTS 

NEWLY REGISTERED FOR SEPTEMBER 2015 WHO RESIDE IN AN AREA 

TO BE TRANSITIONED TO A NEW LOCATION, SHALL BE PROVIDED A 

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL ADVISING OF THE CHANGE. 

 

4. THAT THE PRINCIPALS OF THE SCHOOLS, IN CONSULTATION WITH 

THEIR SCHOOL COUNCILS, WORK WITH SENIOR ADMINISTRATION 

TO IMPLEMENT AND COMMUNICATE THE CHANGES. 

 

We understand that the move to a new school may be challenging for some students and 

families, but please be assured that we will be working very hard to ensure the transition 

is as smooth as possible for all concerned.   

 

Your respective school principal is available to answer your questions and concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Todd Awender 

Superintendent of Education: Accommodation 

 

 
Please contact your school office if you need to have this letter translated 
 
Por favor ,pòngase en contacto con la oficina de su escuela si necesita esta carta tranducida. 
 
Fadlan la xiriir xafiiska dugsigaaga haddii aad u baahan tahay in laguu turjumo  warqaddaan 
 
Wenn Sie eine Übersetzung dieses Briefs wünschen, wenden Sie sich bitte an das Sekreteriat 
Ihrer Schule. 
 
S’il vous plaît, contactez l’école si vous avez besoin de la traduction de cette lettre. 
 

 
  لوأردتم ھده الرسالة بالغة العربية نرجو منكم ا�تصال بالمكتب ا�داري

 للمدرسة
 

 وشكرا لكم
 
 如果您需要翻译这封信，请联系学校办公室。 


